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KHL Fund Development Committee Meeting  
3-14-24  

  
The Kellogg-Hubbard Fund Development Committee met in person at the library on Thursday 3-14-24 at 
11 a.m. Present were: Tai Nixa Peterson (Committee Chair), Colleen Beamish (Development 
Coordinator), Dan Groberg (Executive Director), Sarah Seidman, Sarah Swift. Craig Durham was absent.  
  
The agenda was approved by consent. Swift moved and Peterson seconded approval of the minutes of the 
2-8-24 meeting. Motion carried.  
  
Beamish reported on a quiet month. She noted that they have applied for $27,000 from the National Life 
Charitable Foundation. The library has received $4500 from the NNLM technology grant and has applied 
for $492,000 in the ARPA federal capital project grant, which would help fund the A/C system, the roof 
renovation, some basement projects and an alteration to the security system to allow after-hours access to 
the Hayes room. Beamish has also applied for $2500 for this year’s KH Shakespeare camp. 
  
About 60 donors and volunteers attended the donor appreciation evening March 8, with good music, a 
good Board turnout and great desserts. The group discussed a plan to open a temporary booksale in the 
reading room, with a grand opening during the Strawberry Social festival June 15. Sponsorships for that 
event are being solicited.  
  
Peterson reviewed plans for the full Board in-person training session on March 20. Groberg discussed 
timing for the mid-year fundraising appeal, possibly moving that campaign to July in the new fiscal year.  
 
The next meeting of the committee will be Thursday, April 11 at 11 am at the library.    
  
The meeting adjourned at 11:55 a.m.  
  
Respectfully,      
 Sarah Seidman, Secretary  
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